
Children with Hair LossChildren with Hair Loss  
 

Ponytail Cutting and 
Howard Elementary School  

Sing Along 

 
When​​:​​  Friday, December 21, 2018 at 2:30 p.m. 
 
Where​​:​​  Howard Elementary School’s Gym 
 
What​​:​​  We are cutting and collecting hair that is at least 8 inches in 
length (gray, color-treated, and highlighted is fine). 
 
 

If you are interested in donating your ponytail, 

please contact ​Mrs. Clark at Bryant​​ or  

Mrs. Schug at Howard​​.  


